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U. S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR 

CHILDRE N'S BUREAU 

WASHINGTON 

Mr. Hunt i.:'.lgt on Wilson, 
Public Ledger, 
!µdependence Square, 
Philadelphia, Pa. 

My dear Mr • . Wilson: 

February 26, E 1l8 . 

Your letter of February 21 was received in my 
absence. I have read it with great interest and r~.ve also 
read the article which accompanies it with hearty agreement 
as to the vigor, precision and full understandil'lg with which 
the American people should carry on efforts now for national 
child welfare. I shall be glad to see you if you care to 
call when you are next in ',Vashington . 

Yours very respectfully, 

JCL:hl.P.M 
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